
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  November 15, 2024 

 

 

 

Library Hours 

City of Cottage Grove Library hours of operation are being adjusted to compensate for current 

staffing levels beginning December 1, 2024. Please also note some program changes below. 

 

Starting December 1, 2024 the hours of operation will be: 

Monday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

Tuesday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday 11:00 am - 7:00 pm 

Thursday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

Friday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

 

Program Changes: 

Baby Lap time - Thursdays at 11:30 am 

Storytime - Fridays at 11:30 am 

Book Club - 3rd Thursdays at 4:30 pm 

Craft Tutor - 4th Wednesdays at 2:30 pm 

Lego Club - 1st Wednesdays at 2:30 pm 

Ukulele Club - TBD 

 

2nd Round - Annual Leaf Pick Up 

City Staff will begin the 2nd week of leaf pick up Monday 

morning, November 18, 2024. Please go to Leaf Pickup Program to 

get additional information and guidelines on where to place your 

leaves. Brochures are also available at City Hall.  

 

It is important to place your leaves in the designated City streets 

and approved parking areas no later than Sunday evening, 

November 17, 2024. This will ensure that you are not overlooked 

as Staff makes rounds. Placing leaves out later will not guarantee 

they will be picked up and you may have to wait until the final 

round of pick-ups, the week of December 2nd. 

 

https://www.cottagegroveor.gov/publicworks/page/leaf-pickup-program


If property owners do not have street or parking sites that are approved for pick up or you are not 

able to get your leaves out before Sunday evening, you may take your leaves to the drop site at 

the Row River Water Treatment Plant, located at 3300 Row River Road.  Please take advantage 

of this program, as it helps keep our storm drainage system clean and operating properly. 

 

Please direct questions to the Public Works Maintenance Shop, at (541) 767- 4100. 

 

  

Quote of the day: 

 

   “Autumn whispered to the wind, ‘I fall; but always rise again.”  

     ~ Angie Weiland-Crosby 

 

 


